

Dear Parents,

Welcome to All Saints Parish School of Religion 2021!

Please fill out a Registration Form for each of your children so that we know how many classrooms and teachers will be needed this year. Please also send your check with the Registration Form and sign and return the Assumption of the Risk Relating to Covid-19 Form. If your child will be receiving First Communion this year, we will need a copy of their Baptismal Certificate unless they were baptized at All Saints Church. 

Drop-off and Pick-up for all classes will take place in the circle in front of the Parish Center. A volunteer will take each child’s temperature before he/she is allowed to enter the building. Please do not send your child if he/she has a fever. Parents will not be allowed to enter the building. If you need to get your child early, please call Dozie at 770 402-9543 and leave a message. Your child will be brought outside to your waiting car.  

We will dismiss your children one class at a time. They will be accompanied by their teacher. Please watch for your children to come out of the building. Do not leave the circle until you have all of your children in the car.  

The classrooms will be sanitized after every use. Each classroom will have only one teacher and 7 students so that safe distancing can be enforced. Masks must be worn at all times. 

No food is allowed at any time.  Please feed your children before they arrive.  

Each child will have an assigned text book and supply kit which they should bring to class every week.    These should not be left in the classrooms. In case your child cannot attend class, please review the lesson they would have learned that week. 

Yes, this is an abbreviated year but if we cover one lesson per week, we will finish the required information.       

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please check our website or the e-News for all information concerning PSR. If you’re currently not receiving e-News, which is emailed every Friday, you can find sign up instructions on our website. 

Together we will get through this unprecedented time.

Love and thanks,

Dozie Bowen,
Director







